RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION UPDATE

Time has been allocated at Board meetings for resident association representatives to address the
Board on local matters.

Mr Alec Ford, of the Deans Avenue Precinct Society, was in attendance. Issues discussed included
the positive progress on the sale yard’s designation and the Blenheim Road deviation.

Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 October 2005


Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


